
 

 

29 March 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Primary 6 Term 2 Level Matters 

 
We welcome our P6 students back to school after the short break. Below is an overview of the activities 

planned for term 2. 

 

Parent-Teacher Meeting 

There will be a Parent-Teacher Meeting on Friday, 26 May 2023. More information will be provided closer to 

the date.  

 

Revision Classes during the June Holidays 

Revision classes for all P6 students will be held from 21 June 2023 – 23 June 2023 (Wednesday to Friday) 
from 8 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.  More details will be given closer to date. 
 

 

Warm regards, 

Mr Muhammad Sadhiq  

Year Head (Upper Primary) 

 

 

  

 


